
To Redistricting Committee, 
After reviewing the maps submitted for proposed redistricting, I request your support and vote for the 
following plans: 
Congress-Plan B 
House-Plan B 
Senate-Plan B 
I believe these maps offer the citizens of the state of Oregon the best opportunity to keep communities 
of common interests together and offer better representation in their respective districts.  
Thank you for your vote in keeping communities fairly represented. 
Sincerely, 
Jon Golly 

  
 


